SHNORHALI SCHOOL STUDENTS WILL CELEBRATE BAREKENDAN ON FEB 11th 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to invite you to the "Barekendan" celebration hosted by Shnorali School at St. Mary Armenian Apostolic Church. The event will take place on Sunday, February 11, 2024 at 1:30 PM, promising an enlightening and enjoyable exploration of the cherished Armenian holiday tradition. The festivities will include an insightful presentation, a lively student performance, demonstrations of Armenian games, melodious songs and dances, amusing jokes, and a delightful re-enactment of a wedding. This carefully curated program aims to showcase the cultural, historical, and traditional aspects of Barekendan. The event will conclude with our young participants sharing insights into the meaning of spiritual and physical abstinence during Great Lent, emphasizing the role of prayer in nurturing our souls. The ceremony will also provide a detailed introduction to the Sundays of Great Lent, leading to heartfelt wishes for a joyous celebration of Easter. 

We look forward to welcoming you to an evening of enlightenment and entertainment.

